
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Applicant 

 

On behalf of the governing body I would like to thank you for your interest in the 

role of Head teacher at Coppull St John’s C of E primary school. 

 

Our school is small, vibrant and inclusive, located in the village of Coppull. We are 

proud of our rich history, strong sense of community, and the nurturing environment 

we provide for pupils. We have recently celebrated our 150 year anniversary.  

As our current head teacher moves to a new role we are seeking an exceptional 

leader to build upon our strong foundation and guide our school into its next 

chapter. 

 

At Coppull St Johns we benefit from the strong Christian values of the school. The 

successful candidate will recognise the importance of how prayer and collective 

worship across the school are truly embedded, and will be fully committed to 

supporting the school’s ethos and the ongoing and important relationship with the 

local parish and wider community.  

 

The governors are keen to appoint a headteacher who will lead the strategic 

direction of the school, driving excellence in teaching and learning, and ensuring 

the development and wellbeing of both the children and staff.  

 

The ideal candidate will collaborate with governors, staff, pupils and parents to 

foster a united team, dedicated to continuous improvement. They will help 

maintain a high quality, enriching educational environment for teaching and 

learning, where every child gains confidence and stays motivated to succeed.  

 

We warmly invite you to visit our school to experience firsthand what makes Coppull 

St John’s special. To arrange a visit please contact bursar@st-johns-

coppull.lancs.sch.uk or telephone 01257 791 403. 

 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to join our school community, we look 

forward to receiving your application. 

 

Yours sincerely 

The Governing Board 
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